
 
 
 
 

 
 

European Commission Representation in Poland & Ministry of Economy kindly invite you to  
 
 

Single Market Forum 2012 

(SIMFO 2012) 

 
October 18th, 2012 

Ministry of Economy 
Trzech Krzyży Square 3/5, Warsaw  

POLAND 
 

The four freedoms (the free movement of goods, capital, services, and people) have 
allowed European Union to become stronger and united. However, the possibilities that 

Internal Market has to offer are still not fully exercised. 
 

SIMFO 2012 will be an opportunity for discussion on the future of the Internal Market.  
If you are an entrepreneur, or if you are entering the labor market in the EU,  

or if you are simply interested in the problems of the single market,  
we invite you to participate in this event. 

 
 

Participation in SIMFO is free of charge! 
 

For more information, please visit www.mg.gov.pl/simfo2012 
 

Sign up today! Number of seats is limited. 
 
 
 
 


